
St. Martin of Tours Catholic Parish 
email: stmartintroyalabama@gmail.com           office: (334) 566-2630       

Fr. Chris Boutin, Pastor 

Dcn. Dave Newell, Parish Deacon 
334-806-6700, d2newell1@me.com 

Sun,  July 13 
11:00 am -  Holy Mass             

Mon,  July 14                                                              
9:30 am Women’s  Bible  Study  

Tues,  July  15 
 

6:30 am -  Men  of  St. Martin              
 (1st and 3rd  Tues. of the 
month)  
 
 5:15  pm  Holy Mass  

 

Wed,  July  16 
 9:00 am—8:00 pm Adoration         
 4:30 pm– Confessions              
 5:15 pm   Holy Mass 
After Mass- Pray & Play  

 Thurs,  July  17 
 

Fr. Boutin is in Ozark. 

Fri,  July 18 
 

6:30 am –  Holy Mass 
 

 Sat,  July 19 
 

4:15 Confession 
  
5:00 pm   Vigil Mass 

Sun. July  20                                      
 
11:00 am - Holy Mass    

   Pilgrim Virgin  
Visitation of 

Homes                                       
 
      

July 5- 12 
The  

Gooden Family   
July 12-19          

The Leveque      
family   

July 26-Aug 2     
The Colley   

Family                                                      

Your words, Lord, are Spirit and life; 
you have the words of everlasting life.  

Prayerfully consider sharing your faith, time and talent                                              
with the children of our parish. We are in need of 1-3 Faith Formation     

teachers for next year. If you are  interested in passing on the Faith to our  
children, please get in touch with  Anna Gooden,      

or pclstmartintroy@gmailcom 

15th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

We are in need of volunteers in several ministries. 
Please prayerfully consider how you are willing to 

 become involved in parish life. 

Welcome Archbishop-Designate  
Mark  Rivituso!! 

The Installation of Archbishop-Designate 
Mark Rivituso as Archbishop of Mobile is 

scheduled for 11:00 a.m. Wednesday, Sep-
tember 3, 2025 in the Cathedral-Basilica of 

the Immaculate Conception. More infor-
mation will follow as the celebration is 

planned. 

Thank you, Chris Huner! 

The Huner Family has been an integral part of our church     

 community. Chris has served as our Finance Manager for the last 

28 years and his father Herb has assisted him with the collection 

counts each week. As he hands over the reigns to our new        

 Finance Manager, Josh McGowan, we want to show our deepest 

thanks and gratitude for the many hours of service Chris and his 

family have contributed throughout the years. Please join us in 

thanking Chris and welcoming Josh. 








